
 

 

 

September 9, 1996 

 

BY TELECOPIER AND U.S. MAIL 

 

Mr. Paul Kangas 

Private Investigator 

Kangas Attorney Services 

P.O.B. 42644 

San Francisco, California  94142 

 

Dear Mr. Kangas: 

 

I would like to thank you for your interest in attending and speaking at the Review Board’s hearing in 

Los Angeles.  Tom Samoluk, who is the Associate Director for Communications, and I have 

reviewed your correspondence and suggestions. 

 

With respect to your request on September 4, 1996, that the Board “allow me or Oliver Stone to 

speak,” I am pleased to report that Mr. Stone has been invited to testify.  It is our understanding that 

Mr. Stone would like to testify, but that he may be out of the country.  In any case, either he, or his 

assistant, Mr. Eric Hamburg, will be testifying at the hearing. 

 

Unfortunately, we do not believe that we would also be able to schedule additional time for you to 

testify.  The list of witnesses is now complete.  (We will send you a final schedule, as you 

requested, as soon as it is available.)   You should be assured, however, that copies of all of your 

letters and messages will be given to each Board member.  In addition, you may file a written 

statement within thirty days after the hearing and it will be included as part of the official record of 

the hearing.   

 

Again, we appreciate your interest in the Board’s work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

cc: Review Board Members 



Senator Barbara Boxer 

David G. Marwell 


